
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

February 15, 2022 

 
 

Dear Friends of Law Enforcement, 

 
I am contacting you today with a request for items for our silent auction.  The auction will take place 

online and will conclude at the Memorial Ball that will be held on the evening of Saturday May 14th, 
2022. 
 

Volunteers, contributors, and law enforcement families raised over $1.5 million to construct this 

enduring memorial to heroism and sacrifice that honors all peace officers from 22 agencies comprised of 

Local, County, State, Federal, Military, and Educational Institutions, who make the ultimate sacrifice in 

the line of duty serving El Paso and Teller County residents. At least one of these Law Enforcement 

agencies serves you, your business, and your loved ones. 

 

Our goal is to continue to provide maintenance to our beloved memorial, travel and lodging 

expenses for families of the fallen, and to grow and manage the Chief Pete Carey Scholarship fund 

which is awarded to children of law enforcement officers. 

 

I invite you to donate any item(s) you feel would help achieve our purpose to honor, cherish and share 

commitment with each other. Please support this honorable cause by donating to the auction.  

 

We are a 501(C)(3) non-profit organization, (Tax ID # 46-4871424). Your contribution may be 

eligible for a tax deduction. As each donor’s situation is different, we recommend that you consult 

your tax advisor in determining your tax deduction. 

 
 

Warmest regards, 

Dan Carter 
Pikes Peak Region Peace Officers’ Memorial Committee Chairperson 

Sergeant, Colorado Springs Police Department 
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